5/1/T1

Dear Mark, CZLQm,

Goff's 11/11 with your 5/5 does not say Secret Service does not have copdes of
Dgas 912 and 916, I do not imow what hesameans byt their not being within ths Seorst
Service recordss system. Howver, his letter is enocugh to go to the Archivea with.
Within my expeirence they are not honest.

Archdvesn h“i*‘ not responded to my inquixes about and requests for the new relesses,
Is 1t officdal? “hat is, are otbers getting it?

If so 1 muat protest. 1 have $100 on deppiit to cover costs and assure prompiness.

While * yecall talk about exhunihx Oswald I do not recsll it is a Commiasion function
and I recall nothing within Slawsen's area of responsibility that should have had him
foinding out that for this Humes was just fine, as Specter told him, In march yeot!

Many thanks,



OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR

November 11, 1976

‘ Mr. Mark Allen
! 4391 014 Dominion Drive
o Arlington, Virginia 22207

Dear Mr. Allen:

Reference is made to your Freedom of Information Act request
dated November 3, 1976.

Document 912 and 916 of file number CO-2-34030 are no longer .
maintained within the Secret Service record system.

All Secret Service documents pertaining to the Kennedy Assassination
have been given to the National Archives.

Sincerely,

Robert O. Goff )

~

Freedom of Information &
Privacy Acts Officer
Office of Public Affairs
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